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Don't want to wait for the mail?
View the current issue of the Winchester Trails 

Trailwriter on the 1st day of each month at www.
PEELinc.com

Greetings Winchester Trails,
The May Board meeting was held on May 1 and was attended 

by several residents. Officer Andy, our contract deputy from the 
Sherriff’s department was also present. We had several issues 
to address including security, the opening of the pool, repairs to 
the clubhouse and the website. 

Security was at the forefront of the discussions as there had 
been several incidents in the general area including the Trails. 
Officer Andy stressed that we have a safe neighborhood, but we 
must be diligent is keeping the Trails secure and safe. Please 
report any suspicious activities to the Sherriff’s Department. 
Also, please lock the doors to your house and vehicle and close 
your garage door. Check the Harris County Sherriff’s website 
at http://www.hcso.hctx.net as there quite a bit of information 
concerning security and crime. 

The pool opened on May 3 with weekend hours through the 
month and then we increase the hours once school is out for 
the summer. Over 600 pool tags were issued during the open 
registration process on April 26 and May 3. Anyone needing 
pool tags will need to contact PCMI. Thanks to Carole, Jerry, 
Ian, Paulette, Ron and others that gave up part of their Saturday 
to make the distribution of pool tags an easy process. 

We will be updating our website as the previous manager of 
the site has moved from the Trails. We realize the site has lost 
its usefulness over the past few months as information became 
dated. We shall be reconciling this in the coming months. Thanks 
to Ron and Melissa for helping. 

Finally, Lisa Wooldridge, who has been editor of our newsletter, 
will be stepping aside as she has a very busy household with a 
young family. I appreciate her efforts and enthusiasm, many 
thanks to Lisa.   

Until next month…
Walter

Yard of The Month
Congratulations to both our winners

 

10418 Hondo Hill Kerry & Debbie Roper

8911 Crazy Horse Bryan & Mindy Gross

http://www.hcso.hctx.net
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Committee Chairmen

Maintenance Association Directors

MUD #9 Officers
David Gurghigian, President ................................. 281-894-4140
Jeff Ottmann, Vice President ................................ 281-469-1465
Wayne Wilcox, Secretary ...................................... 281-894-6233
Jim Giese, Assistant Secretary .............................. 281-890-5207
Sandor Karpathy ....................................................281-955-1138
To ask questions or report problems concerning the Winchester 

Trails Subdivision, call
PLANNED COMMUNITY MANAGEMENT

281-870-0585
Sheriff, Non-911 Calls ............................................ 713-221-600

Jim Malone is the security representative for WT.
His email can be found on the Security page of the Trails website.

Greg Johnson ............................................................832-237-8178
Jim Malone ................................................................281-890-3803
Ian McCrory ..............................................................713-818-0138
Walter Sonne .............................................................281-894-7117
Paulette Walker .........................................................281-894-5708

Clubhouse Rentals
  Linda Van Zuilekom................................................281-615-0335
Directory Editor
  Melissa Zmerzlikar ..............................kmzmerz-wt@yahoo.com
Newsletter Editor
 Lisa Wooldridge ....................................................281-890-1417
Stork Committee
 Alison Poor ............................................................281-807-0244
Tennis Representative
  Debbie Griesbach ....................................................281-894-9725
Welcome Committee
 Missy Fouts .......................................................... 832-237-5717
Yard of the Month
 Ron Matthews .......................................................281-955-1005

Deadline
The deadline for the May newsletter is June 10. 

All items should be sent to
Lisa Wooldridge at lwool2@sbcglobal.net.

Advertising Information
Please support the businesses that advertise in the Winchester 
Trails Trailwriter. Their advertising dollars make it possible for 
all residents to receive a newsletter each month at no charge. 
No homeowners association funds are used to produce or mail 
the newsletters. If you would like to support the newsletter by 
advertising, please contact our Sales Office at 888-687-6444; 
advertising@PEELinc.com for ad information and pricing The 
deadline for ads is the 10th of each month for the upcoming 
month’s newsletter.

DISCLAIMER: Articles and ads in this newsletter express the opinions of their 
authors and do not necessarily reflect the opinions of Peel, Inc. or its employees. 
Peel, Inc. is not responsible for the accuracy of any facts stated in articles submitted 
by others. The publisher also assumes no responsibility for the advertising content 
with this publication. All warranties and representations made in the advertising 
content are solely that of the advertiser and any such claims regarding its content 
should be taken up with the advertiser.
* The publisher assumes no liability with regard to its advertisers for misprints 
or failure to place advertising in this publication except for the actual cost of 
such advertising.
* Although every effort is taken to avoid mistakes and/or misprints, the publisher 
assumes no responsibility for any errors of information or typographical mistakes, 
except as limited to the cost of advertising as stated above or in the case of 
misinformation, a printed retraction/correction.
* Under no circumstances shall the publisher be held liable for incidental or 
consequential damages, inconvenience, loss of business or services, or any other 
liabilities from failure to publish, or from failure to publish in a timely manner, 
except as limited to liabilities stated above.

Articles in this newsletter express the opinions of their authors and do not 
necessarily reflect the opinions of Peel, Inc. or any of its employees. Peel, Inc. is 
not responsible for the accuracy of any facts stated in articles submitted by others. 
Federal Copyright Laws prohibit the reproduction of previously published materials 
which include newspaper articles, magazine articles and web page articles without 
the original author's expressed written consent. Please do not submit articles which 
are in violation of this law.

We open doors
For 50,000 Students

Barker Cypress Campus
9191 Barker Cypress
Cypress, TX 77433

Lone Star College-Fairbanks Center
14955 Northwest Freeway

Houston, TX 77040
CyFair.LoneStar.edu

affirmative action/eeo college

Register NOW for summer and fall …
flexible class options include weekend, evening and distance 
learning.  

Summer classes start June 2 and July 10.
Weekend classes start June 6 to June 8.
Fall classes start Aug. 25.

Register and pay EARLY …
for fall college credit courses by Aug. 4  and you’re entered to 
win a free semester of tuition.

You should receive your 
newsletter no later than 
the 15th of the month.

If you have received this after the 15th please 
call the Willow Place Post Office. 281-890-2392

41
U S A
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Se habla espanol     Same day finance 
Most insurance Accepted 

“all of your dental needs under one roof “

www.lepowdental.com 

• General Dentistry
Team of Dental Specialists• 

• Preventative Care  
• Cosmetic Dentistry 
• Oral Surgery 
• Children’s Dentistry 
• Braces and Invisalign 
• Brite Smile 
• Partials and Dentures 

• 

• Periodontal Care and Surgery

(713) 937-0050 

Upcoming Events
June

14 Flag Day
15 Father’s Day

Howdy Partner
 The Howdy Partner feature of the 
TrailWriter is made possible through the 
efforts of the Welcome Committee. If you 
are new to the neighborhood and have not 
been welcomed, please let us know.  We want 
to stop by and say hello, get some information 
to introduce your family to the neighbors 
through this article, and give you a handy 
packet of information to help familiarize 
you with your new neighborhood. Please 
contact Missy Fouts at 832-237-5717

Green Thumb Corner
The spring season has been pretty mild again this year, and the yard 

and garden chores have continued to be pleasant tasks through April 
and into the first part of May. But June brings the real summer heat 
and it takes a bit more willpower to spend a lot of time out there in 
the hot sun, so try to make it easier by working in the relative cool 
of early morning or late evening.

Set your mower for two inches height for St. Augustine, to protect 
roots from the sun (a bit lower for Bermuda), and try to cut a half to 
one inch of grass blade each time you mow. Try to catch the clippings 
for the compost heap, because if left on the lawn they can cause a 
thatch build-up. 

Summer heat also provides good conditions for ticks and fleas 
to proliferate, so don’t forget to spread pesticide granules on the 
lawn and shrubbery beds every six weeks, or use one of the newer 
products that claim to remain active for a full season. This will also 
control chinch bugs, which are likely to be chewing on the roots and 
producing nasty brown patches of dead grass.

Other things to do in June ..... Keep up the weeding and cultivation, 
and replenish mulch. Water thoroughly, especially azaleas and 
camellias, but remember that geraniums and bougainvillea prefer 
fairly dry soil. Keep pinching back chrysanthemum shoots to 
encourage branching for more blooms in the fall. For climbing roses, 
cut out the oldest canes and dead wood after the main blossom period, 
when it is easiest to distinguish between old and new wood. For bush 
roses, continue normal grooming as flowers are cut; cut back stems to 
just above an outside bud, and keep the center of the bush open.

Strawberries should be fed with a balanced fertilizer (such as 12-
24-12) after harvest. Mulch well. At this time of year you may be 
harvesting a range of vegetables including carrots, squash, tomatoes 
and peppers, but there’s not much new planting to be done except 
maybe some succession plantings of beans.

Phil Richards



4  Winchester Trails Trailwriter - June 2008 Copyright © 2008 Peel, Inc.

Winchester Trails

I’m Texas Energy Analyst Alan Lammey. Maybe you’ve heard me 
on the radio talking about the market forces that drive energy 
prices. I’m here to tell you that you’re not stuck paying those high 
prices to big electric companies anymore! Stop it.

www.sparkpowerbank.com

www.sparkpowerbank.com

We Challenge What You Pay For Electricity!
If SparkPowerBank isn’t your current electricity provider…chances are you're paying too much!

SIGN-UP TODAY
Right Online!

Some electric companies talk about “Simple” rate plans – that just means it costs you more!
Others brag that they’ll “Send you a Rebate” – that just means you’re already paying too much!!

Why would you want to go with an electric provider that charges you more, when you
can go to www.sparkpowerbank.com and pay far less for the same electricity?

Make sense?

Please choose "Newsletter Ad" as your referral on the SparkPowerBank.com website.

Come to the Power Bank – www.SparkPowerBank.com
Why pay more than you have to?  Those days are over!
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Advertise 
Your Business Here

888-687-6444

Bashans Painting
 & Home Repair

• Interior & Exterior
• 20 Years Experience
• Hardiplank Installation
• Wood Replacement
• Pressure Washing
• Sheetrock Repair & Texturing
• Cabinet Painting
• Door Refi nishing & Replacement
• Wallpaper Removal
• Custom Staining
• Fence Replacement or Repair

Commercial/Residential
Free Estimates

281-347-6702

References Available • Fully Insured
NO PAYMENT UNTIL COMPLETION

281-731-3383cell

bashanspainting@earthlink.net

Congratulations to Our 2008 
Graduating Seniors

Colleges - Texas A&M
Maggie (Margaret) Stockwell B.S. Accounting
Melissa Taylor   B.A. Interdisciplinary Studies

High Schools
Jersey Village HS
Michael Barbas 
Jordan Bontke
Taylor Channing
Alexis Cole
William Gray
Kristin Griesbach
Patrick Guevara
Caitlin Gullo
Emily Hackemesser

John Hood
Brandon Korenek
Mercedes Inocencio
Kaylee Martin 
Joseph McCormick 
Ashley Moore
Christina Movaghar
Elizabeth Neucere
Melissa Olson

Parkview Baptist School
Julia Larry
Westside High School
Erica Haude

David Stevens
Joshua Stewart 
Logan Suter
Trey Talley
Edie Van Den Heuvel
Kelly Watham 
John Wesley Williams
Chase Wilson
Brittany Wolf

Tomball HS
Patricia Aya
Cy-Fair HS
Joshua Vinson

NoT AVAILAbLE oNLINE
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Classified Ads
Personal classifieds (one time sell items, such as a used bike...) run at no charge to 
Winchester Trails residents, limit 30 words, please e-mail lwool2@sbcglobal.net.
Business classifieds (offering a service or product line for profit) are $50, limit 40 words, 
please contact Peel, Inc. Sales @ 512-989-8905 or advertising@PEELinc.com.

Winchester Trails Trash
A Friendly Reminder: 

Trash is to be placed for pickup 
after 6pm on Monday and Thursday 

evenings. Also, tree and shrub trimmings 
must be bundled & tied prior to placing 
them on the curb for pickup. Unbundled 

trimmings will not be picked up. This 
results in unsightly street trash.

Thank you,
WT Maintenance Board

MILESTONES

With my market knowledge and proven 
marketing techniques, I can move it fast.

Call ME for details
on how I'll actively market your home.

Selling a home takes
experience and dedication.

I can make things Happen!I can make things Happen!

281-246-4966

Sandra Keyser - 713-882-2672
SandieKeyser@aol.com

New Teenagers - Happy 13th!
06/02 - Aaron Diener
06/08 - Jess Dixon

New Drivers - Happy 16th!
06/02 - Kenneth Yeung
06/14 - Kristina Zufall
06/15 - Rebecca Fitzgerald
06/24 - William Allen

New Voters - Happy 18th!
06/17 - James Moss
06/28 - Aaron Vaughn
06/30 - Mercedes Inocencio

New Adults - Happy 21st!
06/27 - Matthew Moss

Happy 20th Anniversary!
06/05 - Conway & Nancy Lim
06/11 - Kevin & Lisa Ancell
06/11 - Keith & Rosalie Chapman

Happy 25th Anniversary!
06/18 - Wiley & Mary Jo Brown
06/25 - Steve & Juli Van Hooser

Happy 30th Anniversary!
06/03 - Ed & Ann Davis

Happy 35th Anniversary!
06/02 - Michael & Debbie Wolf

Happy 50th Anniversary!
06/08 - Wayne & Judy Bristow
06/14 - Raul & Alicia de Guzman

Are You A Trails 
Treasures?

 If you are at least 65 years old and live 
in The Trails, please contact Paulette 
Walker for our Annual Trails Treasure 
Luncheon in October, at paulettewalker@
sbcglobal.net  or call 281-894-5708. 

mailto:paulettewalker@sbcglobal.net
mailto:paulettewalker@sbcglobal.net
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Peel, Inc.
1-888-687-6444

www.PEELinc.com

community newsletters

Effective Advertising, Done Right.
Call today to Reserve your space.

Advertise YOUR business
to YOUR neighbors for
less than 13¢ per home.

wt

Recycle
 If you have items that you are tired of or want out of your home 
why not donate them to charity?  Here are several options for you to 
consider these are our local chapters for convenience: 
You Drop off:
 The Mission of Yaweh –  http://www.missionofyahweh.org/
donations.htm 713-466-4785
 Helping women and children as well as running a thrift store to 
help with costs to feed and house occupants. Accepts all donations, 
I use them often they are very grateful for any donation at all.
 Don’t forget old reliable - Jones Road Donation Trailer 11566 Jones 
Road  Phone: 713-699-6368
Pickup:
 Big Brother Big Sister of Greater Houston 6437 High Star http://
www.bbbshouston.org (713) 271-5683
 Houston Charity http://www.houstoncharitycenter.org/index.html 
has some requirements to meet to pick up. No phone number given 
on site.
 If you are more internet savvy then go here… it is a cyfair residents 
website devoted to recycle and reuse among individuals who live near 
you http://groups.yahoo.com/group/cyfairfreecycle/
 Lisa Wooldridge

WT-Word Power
 Collective Efficacy – When neighbors create a functioning, 
informal network of people who show concern for each other and 
their block.

Ice Cream Social – A Big Hit!
 An ice cream social was enjoyed 
at this year’s pool tag distribution, 
Thanks to Stacey Jones, Allison 
Debus, Lauren Ancell, Brenda 
Heaton, Deborah McCrory, and 
Suzanne Vinson for their assistance 
with this effort.

WT Tidbits around the house
 Have dirty stained toilets?  Try 2 denture tablets simply drop them 
in the toilet before you go to bed wake up run the toilet brush around 
then flush.  Onion or litter box odors in your home?  Simply put a 
small bowl of vinegar on the counter this soaks up the smell when 
done pour down drain

http://www.missionofyahweh.org/donations.htm
http://www.missionofyahweh.org/donations.htm
http://www.bbbshouston.org
http://www.bbbshouston.org
http://www.houstoncharitycenter.org/index.html
http://groups.yahoo.com/group/cyfairfreecycle/
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Peel, Inc.
203 W. Main Street, Suite D
Pflugerville, Texas 78660
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